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I. FOREWORD

Once again it is a pleasure to express on behalf of all who
profit from reading the Maize Genetics Cooperation News Letter our
appreciation of the dedicated labors of Miss Ellen Dempsey in publishing
these annual reports. She and she alone has been responsible for carry-
ing out all of the editorial and supervisory details entailed in the
assemblage of informal reports from maize geneticists throughout the
world. Hers is a demanding task which is done exceedingly well.

The cost of publishing the 1972 News Letter has been met from a
grant by the National Science Foundation to the Maize Genetics Stock
Center at the University of Illinois, Without this financial assistance,
there would be no News Letter and it is with heartfelt thanks that we
acknowledge the help of the National Science Foundation.

M. M. Rhoades
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